
 

Appendix C 

 

I would like to object to the below application due to public nuisance and 

prevention of crime and disorder.  

 

My partner and I currently live above where the proposed application has been 

made. It is bad enough having people being loud and smoking after visiting the 

local pubs getting pizza a couple of doors down. Even then we sometimes can’t 

have our windows open due to noise and smoking fumes coming into our home.  

 

We have also caught on numerous occasions break ins below and opposite us. I 

think with alcohol being consumed on the premises will not help this.  

 

Please let me know if you need any further information.  

 

Many thanks, 

 

Yasmin Johnson 

 



 


